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         Issue №: ＰＣ－０００９８８７（４） 

 
                                        

                                         July 28, 2021 

 

Notification: Withdrawal of Process change   

      
 

We truly appreciate your significant support always. 

We shall inform you captioned matter as below. 

Your kind confirmation will be appreciated. 

 

 

1. Notification 

This notification informs you a withdrawal of below process change, which was sent in March 2021. 

 

     Issue No.: ＰＤ－０００９９８７ 

     Product number by Hirose: ６０９－００１９－５ ／ ６０９－００３２－３ 

     Product name by Hirose: ＤＭ３Ｃ－ＳＦ    ／ ＤＭ３ＣＳ－ＳＦ 

     Content of change:  

① Addition of contact plating processing supplier  

② Addition of sealing treatment due to the addition of plating processing supplier.  

③ Deletion of gold plating for contact that is not shown in drawing 

     Reason for the change: From the BCP perspective, plating processing supplier is added.  

 

2. Reason for the withdrawal 

   Regarding the process change, defect has occurred partially during an evaluation of changed-product. 

Currently, we are investigating the cause of the defect and considering an improvement method. 

However, since it requires some time, we decided to withdraw the process change for now to avoid any 

inconvenience due to stagnation. We will inform you again as soon as we are ready. 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to you, and for those who have already approved 

and started to consider the matter, your understanding and approval will be appreciated. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

   

                                  Manager: Kouichi Tsukamoto 

Supervisor: Koji Inagaki 

                                    Person in charge: Sumio Nouchi 
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